
 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
January 17, 2019 

Join us for the 

famous  “Ron 

Rowan” Breakfast 

where the Knights will be serving Steak and 

Eggs on the 13th of January, 2019. 

Religious Education Classes start 

back up today January 6
th
 with the 

4PM Mass. 

The second grade will 

receive the sacrament of 

Reconciliation on February the 24
th
 

and the First Communion on May 

6
th
.  Please mark you calendars.  Confirmation will 

be at 7:00PM on April the 22
nd

.   

Faith Formation Classes resume on Tuesday 

January 8
th
 at 1:30PM in the Rectory.  Open to all 

please come join in. 

Have you seen a set of keys on a Baker 
Bulldog lanyard.?  Ann has misplaced her 
keys.  Help her find them  

January Duties 
Funeral Dinners — 10  Albs — 9 

Coffee Hour — 7 

BINGO from 2—4 PM in the social hall. 
Please join the Knights of Columbus for a fun-

filled afternoon.  See you then! 

REMINDER:  You will be receiving your 2019 
dues notice shortly.  Please pay off this 

notice promptly so I don’t have  to send out 
2nd notices.  Postage is getting expensive.  

Thanks, Hal 

Happy New Year.  Join us for Coffee 
and Donuts following Sunday Mass.   

ATTENTION 
Extra-ordinary Ministers, Lectors, and Servers  

 

Art Kreger, Dawn Coles and Ann Kniesel will be 
having a training session following Mass on 
Sunday the 13th.  We will be discussing the 
Bishop’s request on where to stand during 
communion and the proper procedures that he 
wants implemented.  Lectors we will be going 
over the proper procedures to ensure we are all 
doing the same and as Bishop requests..  If you 
are unable to attend, please contact Dawn for 
the information you will need to know.  Thanks 

Starting January 

9, 2019, Daily 

Mass for the 2nd 

Wednesday of 

the month will 

be held at St. 

Alphonsus 

Hospital Chapel, 

located in the 

old nursing 

home location.  

Mass times will 

remain at 9:00 

AM 


